Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/18/2021 4:20:24 AM

First name: Wanda

Last name: Boyd

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | am submitting comments on the directives. We are ranchers in western Colorado and have a permit
on the Forest Service land. We have had a good working relationship with the Forest Service and truly believe
that communication and collaberation are important for a successful outcome.

I commend you on the updates to the directives to speak to the Trusts and Conservation easements. It is more
widely used in these present times. | also like the provisions for successional family permit holders. It sounds like
it would make it easier for the younger generation to keep the permit and continue with the family business. That
is a really good thing! | believe in the multiple use concept and hope we can continue working with all users of the
National Forest and the Forest Service personel. Thank you for your efforts.



